Interstate
Highway
Construction

January 7, 2015

A-1 Natural Arbor Care
P.O. Box 121

Dacono, CO 80514
Attn: Nathan Sewolt

Subject: SH-52 and WCR-59 Intersection

Nathan,

7135 South Tucson Way, P.O. Box 4354
Englewood, Colorado 80155

Telephone (303) 790-2100
Fax (303) 790-8524

On behalf of Interstate Highway Construction, Inc., | would like to thank you for your work on the SH-
52 Intersection Project. | appreciate the expertise, flexibility and professionalism that you and your
crew demonstrated while on the job site, especially with the level of detail that you showed in starting

and finishing the work safely.

IHC looks forward to working with you again on upcoming projects. Please let us know if there is

anything we can do for you.

Thank you,

o e

nterstate Highway Construction, Inc.
Jeffrey Aguilar
Project Administrator
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